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ORDER 2023-04 
AN ORDER OF THE PORT OF SEATTLE COMMISSION 
 

To refer the topic of ‘Port Surplused Ferry Propellers and Review of their Use for 
Art’ to the Portwide Arts and Culture Board.  

 
ADOPTED 

MARCH 14, 2023 
 

TEXT OF THE ORDER 
 
The Port Commission hereby directs the Portwide Arts and Culture Board to review the use of four 
port surplused ferry propellers for their potential art use. 

 
 


